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 Happy Birthday 
Ruben M. Aguada

Eugene F. Asuncion

Gerry Baluyot

Nelsson H. Becerra

Drummond R. Boord

Vic Cirilo

Megale Cole

Brian Dacua

Doug Fortner

Richard G. Gonsales

Lieland D. Jaravata

Christian M. Leslie

Al Patrick A. Marquez

Alfonso Martinez

Ed Nix

Terence K. Omori

Felipe M. Pacquing II

Anthony J. Pangilinan

Mark Xavier E. San Diego II

Jun Suela

Hermer G. Tena

Kyle Y. Usui

Manuel T. Valbuena

Alan Valenzuela

Alan R. Wataguchi

Michael R. Yadao

Ramon A. Yap Jr.

Eugene W. Yee

Robert K. C. Young




Aloha from 
The WEST,

Aloha from 
The SOUTH,

Aloha from 
The EAST,

Dear Masonic Brethren,


i would like to congratulate our newly raised to 
the sublime degree of Master Mason

 Bro. Nico Punzalan. i also would like to 
congratulate our officers especially our junior 
officers on their amazing performance as it 
was their first 3rd degree since they were 
installed. 

April is going to be busy as we are preparing 
for another 2nd degree conferral and our 2024 
Annual Communication on the same month.

i hope to see lots of our Hawaiian Lodge 
brethren to show their support to our incoming 
Grand Master Right Worshipful Ani Lontoc. 
and also to congratulate for an amazing year 
our out going Grand Master The Most 
Worshipful Dustin T. Verity.

we also have our annual picnic coming soon 
so please check our for more announcement 
from our Junior Warden in the South.

Mahalo


Fraternally.

Jonjie Punzalan

Pillar of Wisdom

Brethren,


As we embark upon the month of April, I am pleased to 
share with you the upcoming events and activities planned 
for our lodge.


First and foremost, mark your calendars for our Stated 
Meeting on April 3, 2024. This gathering promises to be an 
opportunity for fellowship, discussion, and the exchange of 
ideas as we come together to conduct the business of our 
lodge.

In preparation for the significant events ahead, we will be 
holding a practice session on April 10, 2024. This rehearsal 
is crucial for ensuring that our ceremonial work is performed 
with precision and dignity, reflecting the values and traditions 
of our beloved fraternity.

Furthermore, I am delighted to announce that we will be 
conferring degrees on April 17, 2024. This momentous 
occasion is a testament to our commitment to the growth 
and advancement of our members, as well as an opportunity 
to uphold the timeless rituals that define our craft.

However, please note that the schedule for the last week of 
April, particularly the practice session, is subject to change. 
We will keep you updated on any adjustments to ensure that 
everyone is informed and prepared.

Brethren, I urge you to participate actively in these upcoming 
events, as your presence and involvement are essential to 
the success of our lodge. Let us continue to uphold the 
principles of Freemasonry with integrity, honor, and brotherly 
love.


Fraternally yours,


David Gomes

Senior Warden

Brethren,


Our Annual Picnic at Waimanalo Beach 
Shrine will be on14 July 2024.   Planning is 
still underway and assistance/suggestions are 
much appreciated.

The Lodge appreciates all the assistance 
coming from the brethren.  We have several 
new knockers, let's make them feel welcome.


Keep sharing the beauty,

Alfred “Redgie” Martin



